
February 4,201 3 

B M l E  G, HOPKllVS, PLLC 
AT"0RNEYS AT LAW 

83 BALLPARK ROAD, P.O. BOX 309 
HARDINSBURG, KENTUCKY 40143-0309 

PHONE (270) 756-2184, FAX (270) 756-1214 

THOMAS C, BRITE 
e-mil:  fbrite@bbfel.coiri 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Commonwealth of Kentucky 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

STEPHEN G. HOPKINS 
e-mil:  sho~kii~s@bbfel.co~ii 

RE: Case No. 201 2-0031 0 
Case No. 2012-0031 I 
Case No. 201 2-0031 2 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Since Meade County RECC reported to you in a status report dated January 17, 
2013, Meade has continued to monitor the voltage flickering on the electric line 
recently installed in the Big Bend area. 

A recent week of monitoring yielded basically the same results as reported in the 
January 17'h status report. There were four to six events measured with only one 
above the 1% flicker level. Meade has reinstalled the recorders and will continue to 
monitor this line. 

Respectfully submitted, 

-F 
Thomas C. Brite 
Attorney for Meade County RECC 

TCB: bep 



cc: Monica Jarboe 
7055 Big Bend Road 
Battletown, KY 401 04 

cc: David Bell 
5615 Big Bend Road 
Battletown, KY 40104 

cc: Steven Miles 
6750 Big Bend Road 
Battletown, KY 40104 

cc: Burns E. Mercer, President/CEO 
Meade County RECC 
PO Box 489 
Brandenburg, KY 40108 
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